
From: Stevens, Sonja
To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney; Alexandra Clark
Subject: Royal Poinciana Playhouse
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:18:49 AM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Good Morning,
I would like to be on record to state my  wholehearted support for The Playhouse project, and I would truly
appreciate the Town of Palm Beach’s support.
My name is Sonja Stevens and I am a property owner in Palm Beach as well as a realtor with Sotheby’s and care
very much about having quality entertainment on the island, as well as seeing he Playhouse brought back to life.  I
think it truly adds to our community, and ties the Plaza and The Playhouse project together.  Architecturally a plus
for the town.
Thank you for your attention,
Sonja Stevens

Sent from my iPad
*Wire Fraud is Real*.  Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to
confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not have authority to bind a party to a real
estate contract via written or verbal communication.

mailto:sonja.stevens@sothebys.realty
mailto:Town_Council_Mayor@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:Alexandra.Clark@wsdevelopment.com

